
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: April 26, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Tim Schultz, ASAA Track & Field Commissioner

Vernon Schmid, Ellis Timing
Re: MileSplit Network

ASAA Athletic Directors and Track & Field Coaches,

The ASAA Executive and Office are excited to announce our new partnership with MileSplit, the

premier network and database for track & field and cross country.

Schools, please click here for more information.

Zones, please click here for more information.

A Town Hall (via Google Meets) has been set up for Friday, April 28 at 8:30am. This will be an

opportunity for you to get more information on how to register your athletes and to ask any

questions you may have. Here is the link to the meeting; if you need to use a phone, here is the

information:

+1 443-429-0550

PIN: 915136733

If you have issues, please contact Brad Van Raalte at brad@asaa.ca.

https://rise.articulate.com/share/ZMB_xK6aGuCr_l0AjYmz1NGnsZ6OZ0Yx#/
https://rise.articulate.com/share/hHuHtVKc9xPOOjuD87v5ryCqYgnobx1q#/
https://meet.google.com/axx-nmks-ahh

